

433 West Van Buren Street Suite 450 Chicago, IL 60607

> 312-454-0400 cmap.illinois.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO: CMAP Board

FROM: Erin Aleman, Executive Director

Date: January 3, 2024

Re: 2023 Annual Report

This 2023 Annual Report to the CMAP Board and our communities, as required by the Illinois Regional Planning Act, highlights progress toward our region's shared vision and ON TO 2050 goals to make northeastern Illinois a stronger, more resilient place to live.

As we reflect on this past year, our region has made great strides toward our shared transportation, climate, and economic goals. These 2023 successes spotlight a strong, thriving, and resilient northeastern Illinois.

We will share the report with the Illinois General Assembly and other key stakeholders. Copies will be made available for you to distribute in your communities and to your constituencies.